
 
  
Dear Parents/Carers,  

  

Next week children will be looking at the story Room on the broom and doing lots of fun activities. 

  

Some activities your children have enjoyed so far have been:  

*making banana milkshake 

*mixing colours and doing their first painting 

*sorting objects according to size and colour 

  

In the week, the children will be:  

*making a potion  

*hand printing 

*baking and decorating biscuits   

  

Book of the Week: Room on the broom  

  

Suggested activities you could do over the weekend:  

*Talk to your child about their time in the nursery and what they have enjoyed.  

*Find the book of the week on You Tube.  

*Practise counting everyday objects, such as pencils, spoons, socks. Can they count out 1? 2? 3?  

5? What numbers can they find in their environment?  

*Practise putting on their own clothes, such as their coat and shoes.  

  

Reminders:  

*Please remember all children need a bag with spare clothes (T-shirt, trousers, pants and socks). 

 All items should be clearly labelled.  

*Please do not send any food in your child’s school bag. We have children with severe 

allergies. We will provide water, milk and a snack.   

  

  

Please come and speak to us if you have any questions or concerns.  

  

Wishing you all a lovely weekend,  

  

The Nursery Staff  

  

Class Teachers: Ms Edi and Miss Trenchfield  

Nursery Nurse: Miss Jenny  

Learning Assistants: Mrs Ghauree and Miss Fiona  

  
  
  
  
    


